
  
3/10/2021 
 

Marshall’s Department Vehicle 
 
Marshall St. John is requesting the purchase of the last vehicle in the fleet that needs to be 
replaced since we started replacing vehicles 3 years ago.  He is recommending a Chevrolet 1500 
“Colorado” and has provided associated price information.  He has budgeted for the purchase 
in the 2021 budget.   
 
Respectfully, 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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